
Little River Holdings LLC, a wholly owned enterprise of the Little River Band of Ottawa Indians, is 

accepting proposals from consultants to facilitate a significant development project in Manistee, 

Michigan.  If you have experience in some or all of the following areas and are interested in bidding, 

please contact us for a Request for Proposal Packet. Areas of expertise required are: Real Estate 

Development Planning, Financial Projections, Debt/Equity Projections, Grant Procurement, Securing of 

Investors/Lenders, Construction Monitoring, and Compliance and Asset Management. You can show 

interest and request the packet at tomstdennis@lrboi-nsn.gov or crystalnewman@lrboi-nsn.gov. 

Deadline for showing interest is April 1, 2018, and the deadline for submitting the proposal is April 30, 

2018. 
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